
December 8, 1997

VIA FACSIMILE AND U.S. MAIL
Commissioner Josiah Neeper

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA  94102

Dear Commissioner Neeper:

Subject:
Restructuring Value Approach to QF Contract Restructuring

In response to your request on standard approaches or templates for contract restructurings that resulted from our October 16 meeting on QF contract restructuring issues, Southern California Edison, Pacific Gas and Electric, and San Diego Gas & Electric have prepared a template for a typical QF contract restructuring which expands on the template originally supported by the Utilities.  The original template was described in the QF Restructuring Workshop Report, dated June 27, 1997, at pages 12, 13 and Attachment 13.  This expanded restructuring template is attached.

This letter has been signed in counterpart and the separate signatures are attached.

Respectfully submitted,


SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON


By:________________________________


W.  James Scilacci

Director, QF Resources





PACIFIC GAS AND  ELECTRIC


By:________________________________


Barney Speckman

Manager of Power Contracts





SAN DIEGO GAS & ELECTRIC


By:________________________________


Beth A. Bowman





